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22 October 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians of Wychbold pupils 
 
 
Re: Coffee and Catch Up  
 
We would like to invite you to a coffee and catch meeting on Thursday 8 November between 9:00 – 10:00am 
in the school hall at Wychbold First and Nursery School.  
 
As you are aware, there has been a recent change in the Rivers Academy Trust practice in relation to parents, 
guardians, friends and family members taking photographs and video footage during school events.  This has 
been introduced to ensure that we fulfil our safeguarding responsibilities and create a culture of well-being 
throughout the Trust.  
 
The safeguarding and welfare of all of our pupils is our paramount concern, and as such, we have an essential 
role to play in creating a safe and secure environment in our schools.  We do, however, understand that this 
is a big step change and believe that it is important to capture the views of our parents and guardians so that 
we can work collaboratively to ensure that we are putting our children at the heart of everything we do.  
 
During the meeting, parents and guardians will be encouraged to share their views of this change by writing 
down their opinions on post it notes.  These will then be gathered up during the meeting and all concerns and 
queries will be addressed. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your ongoing support and we look forward to seeing 
you at the meeting.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

    
Kate Brunt    Makailla Ingles 
Chief Executive Officer    Safeguarding Executive 


